
Rock Cut Road Transfer Station Upgrades: Q & A 

1) What am I supposed to do when the Rock Cut Road Transfer Station closes on 

January 1, 2019? 

Residents can use OCRRA’s Ley Creek Transfer Station, located at 5158 Ley Creek 

Dr., Liverpool, NY 13088. (Exit 25 off Route 81; take a left onto 7th North St. and 

then a left onto Ley Creek Dr., opposite the Pilot Gas Station.) 

 

 

2) Will I be able to dispose and recycle things the same way at the Ley Creek 

Transfer Station? 

Yes. All services offered at the Rock Cut Road Transfer Station will be offered in 

a similar manner at the Ley Creek Transfer Station during the closure. Signage 

and staff will direct customers according to their needs. Starting January 2, Ley 

Creek will be open Mon. ‒ Fri., 6:30 AM to 2:00 PM (last vehicle enters at 1:30 

pm); Sat., 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM (last vehicle enters at 11:30 AM).  
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3) When can I return to Rock Cut Road? 

The construction at the Rock Cut Road Transfer Station will last at least a year, 

possibly longer. The major site upgrades are in response to State regulation 

changes that require the majority of OCRRA’s operations to take place indoors. 

OCRRA will be combining Ley Creek’s commercial operations and Rock Cut Road’s 

small business operations at the Rock Cut Road Site. We are working on the 

feasibility of incorporating residential operations in the future.  

 

There are three possible outcomes: 

1) commercial traffic will begin using Rock Cut Road when construction is 

complete and residential traffic will remain at Ley Creek; 

 

2) commercial traffic will begin using Rock Cut Road when construction is 

complete and residential traffic will be integrated at a future time; 

 

3) commercial and residential traffic will return to Rock Cut Road when 

construction is complete, likely in a year or two. 

 

 

Stay Informed 

If you are not already on OCRRA’s email list, please consider joining or following 

us on Facebook to be notified of the site’s progress. You can sign up for OCRRA’s 

email list at www.OCRRA.org (see the green “Join Our Mailing List” area at the 

bottom of the page). 

  

Questions? 

OCRRA’s Public Information Officer can answer additional questions. Kristen 

Lawton can be reached at klawton@ocrra.org or (315) 453-2866, ext. 1220. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
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